
Superintendent’s Report
April 12th, 2017



Recent Events

Spring Break for our 
students, families and 

staff!



Deepening our work right now

SBAC Testing. Schools are moving into SBAC 
testing now and over the coming weeks.  We wish 
everyone the best of luck on our state assessments!

Master Schedule finalization at Secondary Schools to 
understand class size better for 17-18.



Closing the Loop

Lake-Community meeting set with Lake families for April 28th 
to discuss safety situation.

Serra-We continue to work with the Adult Ed. program to make 
sure core Adult Ed. programs can stay in tact at Serra.

Mandarin-Principal and Director Eric Peterson will be moving 
into full time work on Mandarin program starting tomorrow.

Wilson-working on transportation costs and agenda item this 
evening



Data Focus

Currently interviewing for Executive Director of Research, 
Assessment and Data to lead a stronger effort around data 
collection, dissemination and evaluation

Making final decisions around district benchmarks for next year-
which ones, how many, site choice, etc.

New state data dashboards are coming into place to help district 
understand its progress...more coming tonight in our LCAP 
presentation



Upcoming

Art Show Reception at the Richmond Art Center 
tomorrow night!

Elementary Open Houses next Thursday April 20th

Best Practices Conference on Tuesday, April 25th 
here at DeJean
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